FOCUS

COVID-19 UPDATE CHIROPRACTIC

True. Health. Care.
OUR COMMITMENT TO YOU

As the current health situation continues to evolve, we want to reassure you that our Team at Focus
Chiropractic is doing everything we can to support you and your family through this challenging time.

Important information about your upcoming appointment:

- If you or someone you live with have traveled outside of Manitoba in the past two weeks, please
contact us to cancel your appointment(s) this week.

- Please use supplied hand sanitizer upon entering the office.

- When making payments, use tap if possible and avoid cash.

- Our living room area and the rehab area (Traction and Vibe plates) will not be available at this time.
- All children’s toys have been taken out of the warm up area.

- There is limited seating in the warm up area — If needed, we may ask you to wait in your vehicle until
space permits.

-Our Drs’ will be washing/sanitizing their hands between each patient.

- Our adjusting tables will be sanitized between all patients.

- All non-essential scans, xrays, and progress evaluations will be postponed for the time being.
- We will also be calling you prior to your appointment in order to conduct a brief screening.

- Being on time for your scheduled appointment is necessary. If you anticipate a late or early arrival,
please call or text us ahead of time and we will find a place on the schedule for you.

- We ask that you schedule your appointment ahead of time so that we can manage patient volume
effectively.

We are connected with Health and Safety experts and we are taking all necessary precautions to ensure
the safety of our staff and our patients.

As new information becomes available, or as guidelines from public health officials change, we will
adjust our protocols immediately.

Sincerely,

Focus Chiropractic



